105 Summerhill Road Spotswood, NJ 08884 732-723-2200 Fax: 732-251-7666 www.spsd.us

MR. MICHAEL MASTROSERIO

Assistant Principal mmastroserio@spsd.us

MRS. AMY JABLONSKI
Principal
ajablonski@spsd.us

July 31, 2019

Dear Spotswood High School Parents & Students,

It is with great enthusiasm that I introduce myself as the newly appointed principal of Spotswood High School. With the knowledge that leading our school community is an awesome responsibility, I am honored to have been selected.

Not only am I excited to get to know your children, I am excited to work together with all families to continue the vibrant community partnerships at SHS. As the old African proverb states, "If you want to go fast, go alone. If you want to go far, go together." Promoting student achievement is best attained through a close and collegial home-school connection. We all play a critical part in encouraging students to be life-long learners who make meaningful contributions to their communities.

I am in my fourteenth year as an educator. I have been a teacher, a coach, a K-12 supervisor, and a high school assistant principal. I received my bachelor's degree in political science from Johns Hopkins University and my master's degree from The College of New Jersey. Throughout these varied roles, I have carried with me the belief that rich learning takes place when challenging instruction occurs in concert with supporting the whole child, engaging families, and empowering our educators.

High school is a time of change, challenges, exploration, and successes. More than ever, our students need our guidance as they develop the necessary skills to realize their aspirations. My greatest initiative is to provide the leadership necessary to facilitate a learning environment that nurtures both their character and their competencies.

I look forward to working with the SHS faculty and staff as we move towards this common goal. My door is always open if you have a concern about your child's development, academic or otherwise.

I will be hosting a "Meet the Principal" open house on August 13 from 6:30pm to 8pm in the Spotswood High School media center. I hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

DWY B. JUMMIUM Amy Jablonski

Principal, Spotswood High School

Phone: (732) 723-2200 x1000 Email: ajablonski@spsd.us

AJ/kjl